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Upd:

te: We have been in contact with the Assembly and the Governor's Counsel staff about our M/C Pay Commission bill (A.246).

The Assembly hasn't sent the bill to the Govemor yet, but we expect we will be delivering your letters to the Office of the Governor's Caunsel and meeting with Caunsel's Executive staff this coming Monday, August 19

In the meantirme, keep emailing us your letters — we will continue to deliver them right up to the time the bill's fate is determined

The Governor has 10 days (excluding Sundays) to act, from the date of receipt of the bill in the Governor's Office. He can veto the bill, sign it into law, or allow it to become law by doing nothing.
Here's an electronic (email) version you can use:
P B B CLICK HERE to edit and send!

BEEECEE Be sure to date your correspondence and include your name and your home address. We will be hand-delivering these to the Governor's Gounsel's Office.

Submit

If you've not yet sent a letter, do 50 now. If you've already sent a letter, send another one, Don't stop now — letters, letters, letters!

Reminder: DO NOT use your NYS work email to send any electronic corespondence.
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